
 

Stars of the Week for 

February 

4th- Emily (Y4) 

11th- Sofia (Y2) 

25th- Heidi (Y2) 

 

         Well done everyone! 

 

Coming in March 

Throughout next month, 

we will have a range of 

arts and crafts, baking 

and films for you all to 

enjoy. Please remember 

to wrap up warm for the 

times we can get out to 

play. 

 

 ABC is great fun and has 

great teachers. Christopher 

(Y5)  

 

ABC is lots of fun and is a 

happy place.  Roman (Y6) and 

Heidi (Y2) 
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Hello everyone and welcome back to ABC Club’s newsletter, 

We have had a lovely month in ABC continuing to settle back into our normal routines 

it has been great to see all the children playing and interacting together again. 

ABC staff would just like to say a big thankyou to all the children for their brilliant 

behaviour and understanding over the past few months when we have had to return to 

bubbles. Great work guys       

At the end of each month, we will be uploading a newsletter onto the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club 

and what fun things we have planned for the month ahead. There will be photos, 

children’s comments, updates and reminders. 

Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. Thank you.  
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Throughout February as you can 

see the children have had great 

fun dressing up, junk modelling 

and drawing beautiful pictures. 

The children are great fun to be 

around and make staff laugh 

every shift : ) 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Here are some beautiful pictures of the kids enjoying our new role 

play toys. If anyone is ever having a clear out at home ABC would be 

grateful of any donations of toys to the club. Thanks  



 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

And lastly don’t forget World Book Day on Thursday 

3rd March. Remember to come wearing your pyjamas 

and bring your favourite book. 

 


